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The incinerator operated between January and May 2018, after which incineration ceased for the rest of 
the year due to the requirement to replace a steam drum.  Trackwork changed its insurers in 2018 and 
the new insurance company would not accept the repairs to the drum that the previous insurers had 
certified.  A replacement drum was quoted as 9-month delivery.  During the operational period, the 
incinerator had to shut down on a number of occasions primarily due to the build-up of clinker what 
appears to be an ongoing problem with the incineration of treated wood.  There were no breaches of 
limits for the pollutants monitored by the continuous emissions monitoring system. Bi-annual periodic 
monitoring was planned for June 2018, with a further visit from the monitoring contractors planned for 
the second half of the year. However due to the enforced shutdown, no periodic monitoring was carried 
out in 2018. We plan to undertake this monitoring as soon as practicable after restart of incineration in 
2019. Performance including waste burnt and electricity generated is included on form P1 submitted 
separately. Raw material used and waste produced are reported separately on forms O1 and P2 each 
quarter. In summary lime usage, bottom ash produced and APC residues produced are in line with 
previous years based on the quantity of wood incinerated. 
 
 


